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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3319 modifies the amount the Department of Wildlife Conservation is authorized to charge 

for controlled hunt applications from an annual fee of $5 to a one-time $10 fee. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, per the Department of Wildlife, is revenue neutral, and “the goal is to cover the 

increased costs of organizing additional hunting opportunities and make about $100,000 in 

revenue” as is the case for the current controlled hunt programs. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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